

New Jersey Association of Twins Mothers Clubs, Inc.

Scholarship Fund

1128 Cambridge Lane Bridgewater, NJ 08807 November 12, 2021

Dear Megan Wald,

Congratulations! On behalf of the New Jersey Association of Twins' Mothers Clubs, Inc., I am delighted to confirm that you have been awarded a scholarship from this Association.

Local twins' mothers clubs throughout the state of New Jersey have raised funds and made contributions in order to make this award possible. It is our pleasure to support you, a dedicated, enthusiastic student and learner who has the potential to become one of the leaders of tomorrow. We hope that this scholarship award will make it a little easier for you and your family to finance your education.

Enclosed is our check made payable to you. The Scholarship Committee and the entire NJATMC community send you their warmest wishes for continued success in your chosen field of study.

Best Regards,

Chrissie DiBartolo
Scholarship Treasurer

njatmcdorothy@gmail.com

ED Batilo

The NJATMC Scholarship 2020 Committee:

Carolyn Kazmer (Chair)

Michelle Sydoryk

Chrissie DiBartolo

Lila Helu-Gingold

Jenny Deery

Millie Marella

Melissa Kearns (Advisor)